

January 21, 2015

Mr. Jay McCracken Superintendent of Schools 402 East Silverspoon Avenue Granville, IL 61326

Dear Jay,

Thank you for allowing us to use the Putnam County High School for our Special Olympic Individual Basketball Skills competition on January 17th. It was a pleasure to work with the Putnam County School District staff. Lynn Acuncius was very helpful with the setup of the event. Our committee and athletes look forward to this activity each year. We greatly appreciate the hospitality and assistance shown to our organization by the Putnam County School District.

Thanks again for your support of our sports programs for individuals with intellectual disabilities

Sincerely.

Allison Nichols Area Director